Report 
Event Name: Field Visit to Rail Coach Factory, Kapurthala 
Event Date: 16th September, 2023
Organised By:  P.G. Department of Computer Science and IT 
P.G. Department of Computer Science and IT organized a Field visit to Rail Coach Factory, Kapurthala on 16th September, 2023. Students assembled at 9:20 am in the morning in the college campus to board the bus. 
The visit was aimed at giving students an insight into technical concepts, including production, economies of scale, labour management and industrial regulations. The students toured different workshops, including the sheet metal shop, steel shop, painting shop, and furnishing shop. Having such practical exposure would bring students closer to latest trends and technologies in the global world.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A total of 65 students of BCA & BSc IT  – III Semester accompanied by faculty of Computer Department Asst. Prof. Sakshi,  Asst. Prof. Vandana and Asst. Prof. Neel Money. 


